




-----Original Message----- 
From: Madison Mater <madisonrmater@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2018 10:23 AM 
To: Denny Ewert <dewert@lawrenceks.org> 
Subject: Planning Commissioners 
 
Hello there!  
 
I just wanted to write to express that as a property owner and hopefully long term resident of 
North Lawrence, I am so very excited and supportive of the proposed development along the 
river levee. I feel that it will improve the value of my property as well as provide more retail 
options for myself and my neighbors of North Lawrence. 
 
I personally walk along the levee often and am saddened by how under-utilized one of the most 
beautiful places of Lawrence is. As a city that was founded along the river I wonder why it is 
not more appreciated and enjoyed.  
 
I bought my house with the idea that someday my elderly mother will live there and I would 
love for her to have such easy access to more retail and a place she can sit and enjoy watching 
the eagles in the winter as she so loves to do.  
 
I hope that you plan to move forward with this project as it would personally mean a great deal 
to me. Thank you for your time and your consideration. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Madison R. Mater 
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